
 
 

TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR 
Board of Assessment Appeals 

11 Rye St., Broad Brook, CT  06016-9553 
Phone (860) 623-8878 / Fax (860) 623-4798 

 
 
 
 
TO:  Town of East Windsor 

Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 
 
FROM: Board of Assessment Appeals 
  Kristen Ciechowski, Recording Secretary 
 
DATE:  March 6, 2018 
 
RE:  Cancellation of Scheduled Meeting for March 7, 2018 
     
 
Please be advised that due to predicted inclement weather, the Regular Scheduled Meeting for 
Wednesday, March 7, 2018 at 6:00pm has been cancelled.  Appellants that are scheduled for a 
hearing will be contacted to reschedule.  Appellants that are scheduled for a hearing are also 
encouraged to contact the Assessor’s office to reschedule. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 

 
Kristen Ciechowski 
Recording Secretary 
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